COASTAL BRANCH OF THE NC SECTION AMERICAN SOCIETY OF CIVIL ENGINEERS



April 15, 2021

Mr. Noah Clark 189 Hermitage Lane Moncure, NC 27559

Dear Mr. Clark:

I would like to congratulate you on being the recipient of the 2021 American Society of the Civil Engineers Coastal Branch Scholarship of \$3,500.00. Our goal is to recognize an individual who actively participates in extra-curricular activities and/or community service while excelling academically. We believe that you satisfy these traits and hope that you will continue to do so in your college career. Good luck to you in your future endeavors and I hope that if you decided to come back to the Wilmington area after graduating from college that you will consider becoming a member of our society.

Congratulations again!

Sincerely,

Lloyd W. Young, Jr.

Treasurer, ASCE Coastal Branch